
 

 

 

06/13/18 

ADDENDUM ONE (1) 
 

RE:   RFP 735-18-4282 Pest Control Services 

 

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN: 

The solicitation email forwarded on 06/12/18 had an error in the URL that leads to a server error. 

The correct URL is as follows: 

https://mwsu.edu/purchasing/ 

 

All future addenda and notices will be posted at the above link.  It is the responsibility of interested 

vendors to regularly check the MSU site for any possible addenda(s) to this bid. 

Regards,  

 

Joseph J. Mrugalski Jr.  

Purchasing/Contract Management 

Midwestern State University 

 


